
 
 

《110 學年度秀岡校區防疫通報》 

（第 11 號） 
致全校師生及家長： 

本校某位教職員因曾與確診者接觸，經 PCR 檢測為陰性，至今已實施數天居家隔離中。 

今早接獲該員通知，於隔離期間經再次 PCR 檢測由陰性轉為陽性。 

惟目前校內師生並未收到政府任何匡列隔離及檢測訊息， 

依目前規定相關課程與活動暫仍可正常實施，敬請大家切勿驚慌。至於是否進一步停課， 

本校密切與政府相關單位聯繫討論中，如政府有進一步指示，本校將儘速公告。 

*提醒：請勿轉傳未經指揮中心證實之疫情消息如個人資料，以免違反相關法律規定* 

防疫小組謹啟 

4 月 7 日 13 時整公告 

 

[Announcement] 

To all teachers, students and parents: 

A staff member in this school has been quarantined at home for several days as a result of having been in 

contact with a confirmed case. He was tested, and the PCR test result was negative. 

This morning, the school has been informed that during the quarantine, the employee's PCR test changed 

from negative to positive. 

Currently, the teachers and students at the school have not received any information about quarantine and 

testing requirements from the CDC. According to the current regulations, school classes and activities can 

still carry on as normal. During this period, if the government has further instructions, the school will 

announce them as soon as possible. 

*Reminder: Please do not transmit information about the epidemic or individuals who have tested positive, 

unless this has been confirmed by the CDC, so as not to violate relevant laws and regulations* 

 

Sincerely, 

Kang Chiao International School Epidemic Prevention Committee 

13:00 April 7th 


